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First name: Shannon

Last name: Snow

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I am a member of back country Horsemen's of America,  and we enjoy beautiful non motorized trails.

These e-bikes should only be allowed on motorized trails set aside for motorized vehicles only. These e-bikes are

highly dangerous for all equestrians for they go really fast and are silent which will spook our horses and cause

an accident. 


